
 
 

Notice of Cancelled Meeting 
Wilsonville Planning Commission 

December 14, 2022 
____________________________________ 

 
 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled Planning Commission 
meeting for Wednesday, December 14, 2022, has been cancelled. 

 
The next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 

January 11, 2023. 
 

Questions about this notice may be directed to: 
Mandi Simmons, Planning Administrative Assistant 

Wilsonville Planning Division 
29799 SW Town Center Loop E.,  

Wilsonville OR., 97070 
(503) 570-1571. 

 
 
 
 
 


